Etchells Primary School Friday 6th December 2019

CHOOL NEW

‘ Christmas Fair | Parking near school | Magical Maths Club

Thank You! Thank You! Thank
You!

We had a fantastic support for our Christmas Fair last Friday night, we

raised a record breaking £2916.14 profit, which was £485.58 more than
last year!

Members of the PTA would like to say a HUGE thank you to all the
parents for their support, their time and their donations. I felt the Fair

| had a lovely community feel with representatives from Heald Green
Scouts (and their kind loan of their large gazebo); the Asian food stall kindly donated all the
food; all the profit from Santa’s keys were also donated; the independent market stalls who all

donated contributions to the beautiful raffle hampers; to all the volunteers who helped set up,
run and clear away the fair. The PTA are still selling raffle tickets for one more hamper at the
KS1 production next week. The winning ticket will be drawn at the end of the last performance
and the number will be shared on Twitter, Facebook and in next week’s newsletter. We have two
raffle prizes that have not yet been collected: one from the programme- a golden ticket 58 (the \

hamper contains many lovely items including a bottle of Whitley Neil gin!) and a green ticket
886 (an advent calendar themed box which includes two bottles).

Don’t forget to check your bags and pockets for tickets.

Parking near school

When using your car to drop off or collect
children PLEASE park responsibly. This
photo was sent in this week of a parent
using the pavement to park their car
whilst they dropped off their child.
Tuesday 10th December, 240 KS2
children will be using 4 coaches to
transport everyone to and from the
pantomime. They will ONLY be able to
drive down East Avenue if cars are not
double parked.
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https://magicalmathsclub.com/detective

| ETRE 0 A%
L * ;rfjno/%sor /‘?00/-”%9414&.4% )

* MAGICAL MATHS

Mission Christmas Collection

off presents is Wednesday 11th December. The appeal is generally struggling for gifts for
adolescent boys. If you have any items such as packs of novelty socks or shower
products ( No aerosols) they would be greatly appreciated.
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Thank you for all your kind donations for this worthy appeal. The final date for dropping |
|
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Year 5 art workshop at
The Kingsway School

Year 5 have had a very productive morning at The
Kingsway School decorating Christmas baubles and

meeting Father Christmas too! A great time was had
by all.

Kind regards,
Jo Mallinson
and the Ekchells staff
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